
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu 
1633 Broadway 
New York, NY  10019-6754 
 

 

 
May 25, 2007 
 

Mr. Jim Sylph 
Executive Director, Professional Standards 
International Federation of Accountants 
545 Fifth Avenue, 14th Floor 
New York, NY  10017 

Dear Mr. Sylph: 

We appreciate this opportunity to comment on proposed International Standard on Auditing (ISA) 570 
(Redrafted), Going Concern (the “proposed standard”) as developed by the International Auditing and 
Assurance Standards Board (IAASB).  We are supportive of the development of this guidance and 
believe, overall, that the redrafting of the proposed standard was completed in accordance with the 
clarity conventions and criteria adopted by the IAASB.  
 
Responses to Questions Posed in the Explanatory Memorandum 
 
1.  Is the objective to be achieved by the auditor, stated in the proposed redrafted ISA, appropriate? 
We believe that the objective is appropriate.  
 
2.  Have the criteria identified by the IAASB for determining whether a requirement should be 
specified been applied appropriately and consistently, such that the resulting requirements promote 
consistency in performance and the use of professional judgment by auditors? 
We believe that the criteria identified by the IAASB for determining whether a requirement should be 
specified have been applied appropriately and consistently.  
 
We would be pleased to discuss our letter with you or your staff at your convenience.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Jens Simonsen, Director of Global Audit Services at +1 212 492 3689 or John 
Fogarty, Chairman – DTT Assurance Technical Policies and Methodologies Group at + 1 203 761 
3227. 
 
Very truly yours,  

 


